Diocese de St-Paul / Diocese of St. Paul

April 2, 2014

County of St. Paul
Attention: Phyllis Corbiere

Re: Subdivision of Mallaig Church and Rectory

The Diocese of St. Paul is the named owner of the property in Mallaig Alberta where the Roman
Catholic Church and rectory are situated. I, Bishop Paul Terrio am giving permission to the
Mallaig parish council to apply for subdivision of the church and rectory. We have also
requested that the subdivision costs be waived.

Should you require any further information, please contact me.

Fraternally Yours,
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Bishop Paul Terrio
Diocese of St. Paul
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